
HB 1436
Testimony in favor.

 Mr. Chairman and members of the House Finance and Taxation Committee. 

  I am writing to you to respectfully request a Do Pass recommendation from this committee on House 
Bill 1436

 The Excise tax on the sale of used vehicles has always bothered me. As a farmer, I have owned many 
vehicles over the years, all of which have been used when I purchased them. The fact that all of those 
vehicles have had an excise tax payed on them multiple times, and likely will many more, seems 
inherently unfair. 

While this bill is a step in the right direction, I would prefer to see the excise tax on used vehicles 
completely eliminated.  However, for those who struggle to afford a vehicle, even an older used 
vehicle, I do believe this would give some much needed relief. 

 Sincerely,

   Andrew Bornemann
   Kintyre, ND


